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May 4, 2021

Re:  Help Requested, contact your NH Legislator

Good Afternoon,

We are asking for your help to defeat New Hampshire House Bill 177, which prohibits
the siting of a landfill within two miles of a state park. This bill unfairly targets Casella
and is yet another attempt by our opponents to try and put a stop to our plans for a state-
of-the-art landfill operation in the Town of Dalton, New Hampshire. In addition to
providing the host community with extensive benefits over the life of the facility, the
landfill and associated recycling facility projects will add $400 M to the state’s economy
over 20 years.

We have set up a portal where you will be provided with a letter that will be sent directly
to the Senator that represents the town or city in which you live. You can also add to or
modify the letter as you wish. Please use your personal email address when completing
the form.

Here is the easy to use link:

https://p2a.co/cukzU5b

The process takes just a few minutes and magnifies this issue for all legislators to see. It
is very important to the company that we have a large share of voice in this discussion,
and defeat this bill, so thank you in advance for contacting your legislator.

If you want more information about HB177 please reach out directly to Brian Oliver at
(207) 653-4431 or Shelley Sayward at (802) 772-2215.

Sincerely,

Casella Waste Systems, Inc.

Johp W ./Casella
Chairman
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